From: DAERA Environment Bill [mailto:Environment.Bill@daera-ni.gov.uk]
Sent: 10 December 2020 09:57
Subject: Launch of Discussion Document on Environmental Plans, Principals, and Governance in Northern Ireland

Colleagues,
The consultation 'Environmental Plans, Principles and Governance for Northern Ireland' is now open.

You can view this consultation at https://consultations.nidirect.gov.uk/daera-environment-marine-
fisheries/environmental-plans-principles-and-governance-ni/consult view .

Kind regards,

The Environment Bill Team



